
Open Evening 2023 

‧Tues 19th September, 17.00 - 20.00 - 
prospective year 7 students 

‧Open mornings 25th - 27th September, 
09.00 - 11.00 

Norbury High School for Girls 
Kensington Avenue CR7 8BT 

020 8679 0062 | admin@nhsg.org.uk | nhsg.org.uk 

"Pupils are articulate, and their 
confidence shines through. They 
achieve well and take pride in their 
work. They behave respectfully and 
are keen to learn." - Ofsted, 2022 

http://nhsg.org.uk

